New School Opening Hours — September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers.

From September 2024 the school day will be extending to ensure we adhere to the Department of
Education statutory requirements that all schools provide 32.5 hours working week.

For children in FS2 to Y6, the school day will be as follow:

e 8.40am — Gates open and class doors are open.
e 8.55am — Gates closed and registration.

e 15.05pm — Gates open

e 15.10pm — End of school day for children.

To ensure consistency we will be changing our Foundation 1 timings also:

e The morning session will start at 8.40am and end at 11.40am.
e The afternoon session will start at 11.40am and end at 2.40pm.
e There will be the option of paying £2.50 to extend the afternoon session to 3.10pm.

Breakfast Club will continue to start at 8.00am at a cost of £2 a day.

| will provide further information regarding the next academic year over the course of this half
term.

Kind regards

Mrs V Sherwood
Head of School




